
Good Day,

We hope this email finds you well!

  We are reaching out today as we have been receiving many requests for entry into the suites as well as requests
for measurements.

To maintain site safety protocols, those wishing to visit to conduct measurements or related items you will need to
wait until your Pre-Delivery Inspection appointment in spring as referenced in our September update.

We appreciate your excitement as we work toward providing you with your new home and wish to remind our
clients that we will not be able to offer custom CAD drawings or elevations. If you require an additional copy of your
selections, options and upgrade amendment provided at the time of your Design Appointment, please advise and
we can assist.

We are still targeting a May-July closing depending on your floor and specific dates will be provided to you within
the next few months.

Thank you for your cooperation as we work toward this exciting next step!  
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